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You don't often get email from @rotel.info. 

Dear Inspectorate,
I would like to offer my views as regard Rampion 2 ‘s planning application within the Cowfold
area.
 
I refer to the above reference and would like to quote that I am opposed to the Rampion 2 site in
Cowfold.
 
I am unable to registered on the Horsham site and would like you to put my case forward for me
in both cases if it goes to committee or otherwise.
 
I am totally against this development and wish that more thoughts would be put into the
positioning that is proposed.
I have not received any communications from Rampion 2 even though I live opposite the
proposed site. 
A Rampion 2 representative quoted that it would not affect me !!
I cannot believe that to help with using large areas of grasslands and hedgerows is helping the
problem to help the environment.
To take hedgerows and especially endanger wildlife is not a way forward in helping either
situation.
The road that is intended to use by these lorries is not wide enough and also evidence is the
length of the A272 from Cowfold to Bolney of lorries etc. leaving the road and running on the
verges.
We have had so many accidents with cars ending up in fields and people being hurt and killed
that certify this.
Emergency vehicles are badly held up from getting to scenes that they are trying to get to with
weaving in and out of standing traffic to get through already.
To have the amount of Lorries that would be required is unbelievable to how the road will be
able to cope. 
The polution from this with Cowfold already above the limit for us humans would be totally
unacceptable.
The side roads are mainly single track and no room for lorries.
If there should ever be a situation like an accidents where would the traffic be able to use.  We
have such limited single tract side roads all of which would be unsuitable.
 
I can see a need for some sort of trying to conserve power but to take one thing and up another I
do not believe is the way forward.
If we are to have ways of collecting energy why is it that roof tops being either commercial or
household be used.  This would be using an area that would not upset anything else like wildlife
and habitats and roads that we do so badly need to help to control.
I feel that other ways should be looked into and leave Cowfold and its surrounding areas rural as
it should be.
 
Quoted from  of New Barn Farm, Bolney Road, Cowfold,



 
Best regards.
 




